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3089 11/12 -
MODIFICATIONS

May 17, 2021

GENERAL 
SERVICES 
AGENCY -
CITY ADMIN --
ADM 

$2,000,000 $2,769,500 

The contractor will 
install, configure and 
provide maintenance 
on a software 
module that allows 
access to the City's 
Customer 
Relationship 
Management (CRM) 
software used to
manage the City's 
service requests. 
When required, 
vendor services 
assist City staff 
extending the 
functionality of the 
application while 
training staff to 
make additional 
improvements. 

04/01/2012 06/30/2024 REGULAR 

Consultants will 
perform a full range 
of highly specialized 
environmental 
services in 
conformance with 
the provisions of the 
California 
Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA) 
and the National 
Environmental Policy 
Act (NEPA) for the 
Better Market Street
(BMS) Project, a 
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4011-13/14 -
MODIFICATIONS

May 17, 2021

GENERAL 
SERVICES 
AGENCY -
PUBLIC
WORKS --
DPW 

$0 $6,665,000 

project to improve 
pedestrian, transit, 
bicycle, and
vehicular mode 
circulation, and 
activate the street by 
adding street life
zones between 
Octavia Blvd and the 
Embarcadero (and 
possibly Mission
Street between S. 
Van Ness Avenue to 
the Embarcadero). It 
is expected that a 
joint Environmental 
Impact Report 
(EIR)/Environmental 
Impact Statement
(EIS) will be 
required. Consultants 
will conduct 
aesthetics/visual, air
quality, biological 
resources, cultural 
resources, 
geology/soils, 
hazards and 
hazardous materials, 
land use and 
planning, noise, 
transportation and
traffic, utilities and 
service systems and 
other analyses 
needed to support 
that analysis. 

01/01/2021 01/12/2024 REGULAR 

The primary 
objective of this
project is to 
implement a citywide 
Web Content 
Management (WCM) 
solution that is 
sufficiently scalable 
to address the 
growing needs of the 
City’s websites while 
offering the flexibility 
required to satisfy 
City departments’ 
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44508 - 14/15 -
MODIFICATIONS

May 17, 2021

GENERAL 
SERVICES 
AGENCY -
TECHNOLOGY
-- TIS 

$500,000 $4,300,000 

unique needs. The 
project envisions the 
vendor working with
City staff to setup 
and support the 
WCM cloud 
environment that will 
enable the City to 
build custom 
websites using a 
more sophisticated 
software
development system, 
the Drupal system. 
This more 
sophisticated and
flexible solution will 
replace the City's 
current low-cost 
solution offered by 
our incumbent Web 
content management 
vendor, Vision 
Internet, a vendor 
procured through the 
Technology Store. 

07/01/2015 06/30/2023 REGULAR 

39380 - 15/16 -
MODIFICATIONS

May 17, 2021 POLICE -- POL $40,000 $140,000 

The contractor will 
provide emergency 
repair services and 
preventative 
maintenance and 
parts for the San 
Francisco Police 
Department's 16 
freezers and 6 
refrigerators which
store evidence. A list 
of equipment is 
attached. 

05/01/2021 04/30/2023 REGULAR 

The contractor will 
provide a medical 
doctor (MD) with a 
specialization in the 
fields of 
dermatology,
gynecology, 
nephrology, 
pathology, radiology, 
neurology, 
orthopedics, plastics, 
and other sub 
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'
TOTAL AMOUNT $6,540,000

4089 - 09/10 -
MODIFICATIONS

May 17, 2021
PUBLIC 
HEALTH --
DPH 

$4,000,000 $17,000,000 

specialties that may 
be required during 
the term of the 
approval. The 
services are very low 
in volume, typically 
averaging several 
hours a month and 
are also dependent 
on the patient mix at 
any given time.

Scope Change:
This is a modification 
to support ongoing 
services in multiple 
clinical practice areas 
at Laguna Honda 
Hospital. The scope 
of work is modified 
to reflect the current 
list of needed 
services, including: 
pathology, 
dermatology, 
nephrology,
neurology, 
orthopedic surgery, 
plastic surgery 
services, radiology,
rheumatology, 
ophthalmology and 
optometry, 
electrocardiogram 
(ECG) services, 
otolaryngology Head 
and Neck Surgery 
(OHNS) services,
endocrinology, 
infectious diseases 
services, physiatry, 
cardiology,
pulmonary, and 
podiatry. 

07/01/2021 06/30/2024 REGULAR
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